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From: rjgilfil@ptd.net
To: rjgilfil@ptd.net
Subject: FW: Conceptual drawings and Old Georgetown Board
Date: Friday, March 13, 2020 9:08:49 AM

From: Christina Rieth <christina@lenfant.org> 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 2:50 PM
To: rjgilfil@ptd.net
Subject: Re: Conceptual drawings and Old Georgetown Board
 
Yes, you can tell OGB that we have reviewed the concept and are okay with it. You're welcome to
use this email if they need written approval.
 
Christina
 
On Thu, Feb 20, 2020 at 2:15 PM <rjgilfil@ptd.net> wrote:

Thanks Christina.  Just to be clear does this then constitute a “soft” approval that we can now take
to the Old Georgetown Board per your original note below?  I understand that we will still come
back to you with final drawings to get the building permits. 
 
From: Christina Rieth <christina@lenfant.org> 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 1:00 PM
To: rjgilfil@ptd.net
Subject: Re: Conceptual drawings and Old Georgetown Board
 
Alright, thank you. When you have them ready, please send me the architectural drawings. For a
full review/approval, the final set of plans should include a door/window schedule as well as
specifications on roofing materials and exterior lighting fixtures. Take care!
 
Best,
 
Christina
 
On Thu, Feb 20, 2020 at 12:38 PM <rjgilfil@ptd.net> wrote:

yes
 
From: Christina Rieth <christina@lenfant.org> 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 10:50 AM
To: rjgilfil@ptd.net
Subject: Re: Conceptual drawings and Old Georgetown Board
 
Okay, that should be fine to the Trust. That particular floor has been heavily modified. Were
you planning on replicating the existing materials (wood siding)?
 
Christina
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On Wed, Feb 19, 2020 at 5:21 PM <rjgilfil@ptd.net> wrote:

The room is actually 5 feet longer – extending straight back with same width and same lines
into the garden.  The doors and windows look the same but they are actually a bit wider so
while the number of doors and windows look the same – the wall is 5 feet longer. 
 
From: Christina Rieth <christina@lenfant.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 4:50 PM
To: rjgilfil@ptd.net
Cc: can.gil@verizon.net
Subject: Re: Conceptual drawings and Old Georgetown Board
 
Good afternoon,
 
Thanks for your patience. I'm not sure how the kitchen addition is different from the current
rear, other than you are changing the roofline on the first floor and swapping out the existing
window with a bay window. The dimensions look the same.
 
Christina
 
On Mon, Feb 17, 2020 at 8:34 PM <rjgilfil@ptd.net> wrote:

Hi Christina, I am following up on our conversation regarding our house at 3114 O St NW in
Georgetown.   As we discussed we are considering a renovation of our kitchen at the back
of the house.  We would extend the kitchen about 5 feet out from where it is today as
seen in the attached draft drawing.  We would be keeping it pretty much the same look
but with the small extension.  Per your note below I am sending you the conceptual
drawings now.  We will have final drawings in a bit and would proceed to the final steps as
you describe once we have them and the soft approvals you describe.  Thanks very much. 
Feel free to call me directly at 570-490-3126 if you have any questions. 
 
Rick Gilfillan 
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